
June 14, 2021 

To: EcoSchools Canada Certified Schools, 

I wish to offer my sincere congratulations on your EcoSchools Canada certification this 

year. This recognition is a testament to your school’s outstanding commitment to 

creating cleaner, healthier learning environments and communities for students across 

the country.   

Throughout the pandemic, students have had to adapt and make sacrifices to keep us 

all safe and healthy. In return, we can and must leave behind a world with cleaner air 

and cleaner water.  

Protecting the planet for our children and grandchildren is of the utmost importance. 

Thanks in part to your leadership, and the leadership of all EcoSchools Canada certified 

schools, Canada is charting the path to a healthier future.  

Your commitment to environmental learning and action in the classroom through the 

EcoSchools Canada program is appreciated and I thank you for your dedication.  

Sincerely, 

The Honourable Jonathan Wilkinson, P.C., M.P. 

Minister of Environment and Climate Change 




